
Motion for Council 3 March 2011

This Council, mindful of the towns University status, deplores the Coalition Governments plans 
through the Secretary of State for Education to force students to pay more for their University 
education by entering into further borrowing. 

We fear that through our students need to access higher education, this Coalition Government 
policy could either leave them with a large debt for many years to come or even worse lead them to 
consider bankruptcy in their early lives as their only means of ridding themselves of this financial 
burden.

Proposed Cllr Martin Terry

Seconded Cllr Woodley


